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CV-3 Replacement
CV-3 was identified for replacement by Fleet Services. CV-3 was 
purchased with grant and cost matching in 2009. Three command 
vehicles were ultimately purchased to cover the CAPCOG 10-
county region. Hays and Travis County were selected to own and 
maintain command vehicles. Funding was provided by:
• State of Texas
• CAPCOG
• CATRAC
• WCFCA

CV-3 was last upfitted with radio, audio, and visual capabilities 
beginning in 2018 and completed in 2019.



FY15 FY16 FY17 FY18 FY19 FY20
Allocated 25,500 6,000 11,810 11,500 11,750 17,500
Actuals 818 37,400 22,625 15,631 11,938 23,000
Variance 0 31,400 10,815 4,131 0 5,500
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Discussions have begun with CAPCOG, CATRAC, and 
WCFCA to determine and deliver an appropriate 
command system that supports the current and 
futures needs of the county and region.
Cost effectiveness for maintenance and the ability to 
upgrade only needed systems are the priorities.
Input from stakeholders will drive the operational 
capabilities for what is needed vs what is excess and 
not used.

CV-3 Replacement



Thank You!

For More Information
For more information about this presentation, contact 
Michael Shoe, Director of Emergency Management, at 
michael.shoe@wilco.org. 
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